
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

August 25, 1964 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I regret any delay in getting this to you sooner, 
but it involved some research. Here is what informa-
tion I have developed on your request regarding the 
Geneva conference documents on Viet-Nam and Laos. 

Copies of the documents after the Geneva con-
ference of 1954 on Viet-Nam are no longer available 
in the Department of State. Reference on the Agree-
ment on Cessation of Hostilities in Viet-Nam (July 20, 
1954) and the Final Declaration of the Geneva Confer-
ence (July 21, 1954) which are the Geneva Accords, 
may be found on pages 750-767 and 785-788 of American 
Foreign Policy 1950-1955: Basic Documents, Pub. 6446 
of General Foreign Policy Series 117--published by the 
Historical Policy Research Division of the Department 
of State. If your local library does not have this 
publication, you may wish to obtain it through the 
lending service of the Library of Congress. 

The second agreement published after the Geneva 
conference of 1962 on Laos, which you also requested, 
is enclosed. The CIA report you mentioned has not been 
duplicated for handout by the Department of State. It 
still remains in a classified status. 

I have given Mrs. Hubbard the information about 
when you knew her and of your thoughtful congratulations. 

Sincerely, 

(Mrs.) Eunice H. Isaacs 
Office of Public Services- 

Enclosure. 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
Hyattstown, 

Maryland, 20734. 

P.S. I hope the above information will be of help to you, 
and if I, or the Department, can be of further 
assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call on us. 


